
American Civic Association’s 15th Annual 

Multi-Ethnic Garlic Festival 
Dear Potential Sponsor, 
The American Civic Association is seeking sponsors for our annual          
Multi-Ethnic Garlic Festival, which will be held on Saturday, August 25th           
from 11am-6pm. Sponsor donations and contributions significantly increase        
our ability to serve the community through our programs and events. Please            
consider helping us in any way that you can. Thank you in advance for your               
generosity! 

FINANCIAL SPONSORSHIP (CIRCLE IF APPLICABLE) 
GOLD SPONSOR: $500 
SILVER SPONSOR: $250 
BRONZE SPONSOR: $150 
OTHER (FILL IN): 

Sponsors will have advertising exposure throughout the day of the Festival, as well as in               
a variety of media outlets leading up to the event. While all sponsors are guaranteed to                
be listed on our Facebook page, as well as in the 2018 Garlic Festival Program, the                
higher the level of sponsorship, the greater the visibility will be at the Festival. Sponsors               
will also receive 1 free event ticket for every $50 donated​. 
OTHER CONTRIBUTION OPTIONS (CIRCLE IF APPLICABLE) 
Food Donation Volunteers Raffle Donation Other 
 

Please specify details about your contribution in the " 
extra notes" section below. We will be in touch 

about how our needs coincide with your generosity! 
Organization Name: __________________________________________ 

Contact Person: ______________________________________________ 
Address: ____________________________________________________ 

Phone: ______________________________________________________ 
E-mail: _____________________________________________________ 
Extra Notes: _________________________________________________ 
Please fill out this form and return to the American Civic Association by Friday, August 10,2018. 

Checks can be made to the American Civic Association. 
131 Front Street, Binghamton, NY 13905-3101  

Phone: (607) 723-9419 | Fax: (607) 723-0023 |E-mail: acagarlicfestival@gmail.com 
 


